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Dahlonega’s Holly Theatre Community Center, Inc., established in 1992, has published its first-ever “annual” report to its members and the community. Available for reading online or printing out at www.hollytheater.com, the report was published on the organization’s website in part to avoid printing.

The initial report technically covers more than one year, picking up at a mid-2012 reorganization that was pivotal to the Holly’s endurance and successful operation. The 2014 annual report highlights accomplishments made by the 501(c)3 nonprofit in such areas as grants, preservation projects, capital improvements, finances, donations and more. 

 “The Holly board of directors is proud of all that has been achieved and excited to share with our volunteers, donors and the community at large the great progress the theatre has made,” said Chris 

Andrus, who spearheaded the project as 2014 Holly board chair and now serves as an ex-officio member of the board. “The 2014 Annual Report sets the stage for what promises to be a great 2015.”     
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